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March 30, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY   
 
Richard Walton 
Westmoreland Sanitary Landfill, LLC 
111 Conner Lane 
Belle Vernon, PA  15012-4519 
rwalton@nobleenviro.com 
 
Re:  Additional Facility for Leachate  
 Sanitary Landfill 
 Permit No. 100277 
 Rostraver Township, Westmoreland County 
  
Dear Mr. Walton: 

As required by Paragraph 5 of the February 13, 2020 Consent Order and Agreement, Sanitary 
Landfill has requested written approval from the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) 
to transport its landfill leachate to an additional treatment facility.  The request was made by 
email dated February 24, 2022 from Mr. Jason Horan.    

This letter grants written approval for leachate from Sanitary Landfill to be transported to the 
Johnstown Redevelpment Authority Dornick Point Sewage Treatment Plant for processing.  
Prior to transporting your leachate to this facility, you should be sure that the Dornick Point 
Sewage Treatment Plant has all of the approvals that they need from the DEP’s Clean Water 
program to accept this additional waste stream.   

If you have any questions, please contact me at 412.442.4130.  

Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Svitek 
 
Sharon Svitek 
Program Manager 
Bureau of Waste Management 
 
cc: B. Minemyer, bminemyer@nobleenviro.com 
 J. Horan, jhoran@nobleenviro.com  
 C. Kriley, DEP CW 
 L. Fike, DEP WM 
 Region 
  


